
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

PUBLIC SAFETY & COMMUNITY RELATIONS BOARD
City Hall 2nd Floor Conference Room, 109 E. Olive Street 

Bloomington, 61701 

May 8, 2019 at 3:30 PM 

The Public is hereby noticed that the Public Safety & Community Relations Board 
Meeting that is scheduled for May 8, 2019 at 3:30 pm PM has been canceled.  It is anticipated 
to be rescheduled as a Special Meeting later this month and posted per the Open Meetings Act.

Agendas will be available at on the City’s website for this meeting at www.cityblm.org. 

For further information contact: 
Administration
109 E. Olive St.
Bloomington, IL 61701 
Phone: (309) 434-2210


